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Olivia Glantz

From: Ruth Stellmacher

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 1:14 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: FW: Wren Heights Development Comments

Attachments: Wren Heights Development Comments 7-29-19.pdf

 

 

From: Alan Gahlsdorf <agahlsdorf@comcast.net>  

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 1:02 PM 

To: CityRecorder <CityRecorder@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: Wren Heights Development Comments 

 

 

Alan Gahlsdorf 



July 29, 2019 
 
 
Olivia Glantz, Case Manager 
c/o CityRecorder@cityofsalem.net 
Case Number SUB-ADJ19-02 
City of Salem, Oregon 
Wren Heights Subdivision Proposed Development 
 

As individuals affected by potential additional traffic load on Salem Heights Avenue, we would 
support the approach proffered by Mr. Eachus during the July 22 council meeting involving 
restriction of vehicular access from the development to Salem Heights Avenue until such time 
as the Salem Heights traffic safety issue is resolved. 

 

Alan & Becky Gahlsdorf 

895 Salem Heights Ave S 


